


Greetings, Tena koutou, Hola, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Bula Vinaka,
Noa’ia, Malo e Lelei, Namaste, Ni hao, Xin chao.
Dear Parents/Caregivers Week 8

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2023
The last day of school is Friday 15th December. School will be finishing early at

12:00pm on this day.

SCHOOL FINISHING AT 12:00PM FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER

CULTURAL NIGHT 2023
We still have lots of beautiful Cultural Photos available for purchase so we have
extended the cut-off date to Friday 8th December for you to purchase your
child’s Cultural photos. Most prepaid photo orders were sent home with

students last week and this week. We have received a huge order from whanau,
so please be patient if you have not received your photos yet or contact the

office. We are still working through these and will send them home with students
as they are ready.

Order and pay yours now before you miss out. These make beautiful Christmas
Gifts to whanau and friends.

Group and Individual packs cost $10 and Sibling photos are $5 each.
Contact the school office for more information.



SENIOR SCHOOL PRIZEGIVING ASSEMBLY
Year 6 Senior School Prizegiving Assembly will take place next week on Tuesday

5th December in the hall at 9:30am.

This is a very special day for our school leavers. For those attending the
assembly please make sure you arrive early and seated by 9:15am so the

assembly can commence on time without any disruptions.

END-OF- YEAR REPORTS AND CLASSES FOR NEXT YEAR
Your child's End of Year Report will be sent home with them next week

Friday 8th December. You will also receive with the report a slip informing you of
your child’s class and teacher next year. Keep an eye out for this form so you

know what room your child will be going to next year.

SUN HATS
We are encouraging children to be SunSmart and wear a hat to school as the
days are getting hotter. You can help by sending your child to school with a hat.
Sunsmart cards will be handed out to children spotted wearing a hat outdoors.

ENROLLING FOR 2024
If you have a child turning 5 and still need to enrol them, please come to the

school office to collect an enrolment form. You can take it home, complete it and
return the forms to us. We will make an appointment for you to speak to our

Deputy and Associate Principal.

Please bring a copy of the child's birth certificate or passport, proof of address,
and plunket book or updated immunisation records. If your child/ren was born

overseas please bring a copy of visa documents.

TERM 4 UPCOMING EVENTS
Tuesday 5th December - Year 6 Prizegiving
Friday 8th December - End of Year Reports & 2024 Class Information

Thursday 14th December - Senior School Athletics Day

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER EARLY FINISH AT 12:00PM
Yours sincerely

R WMaddren
Principal
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